February 27, 2020

City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309

Attention: Mayor Bryan Barnett

I am sending this letter to inform you that I will not be seeking reappointment to the Planning
Commission after my current term expires next month (3/31/20). At this time I think it is best that I
open this position for someone else to have the opportunity to serve.

Please know I have sincerely enjoyed my time serving on the Planning Commission. I have worked
with wonderful people.

It has been a professional and personal honor to serve on the Planning Commission, be the first
Township/City Engineer and participating in the formation and serving on many boards and
commissions in my 45 years of service to the City of Rochester Hills.

Thank you for the opportl}nities.

C/Néall Schroede
763 Cobblestone Drive
Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309

cc: Sara Roediger — Director of Planning
Tina Barton — City Clerk




